
DRUGS ARE DANGEROUS, INC.  
 
To the voters of Newton, 
For 23 years the Towns’ of Newton and Kingston have supported the work of D.A.D. Inc., in 
bringing “Natural High” experiences to the children, youth and families of our communities.  
The following are some of the examples of our efforts to help children, youth and families 
address some of life’s challenges. 
 
The annual family skating parties held at Skateland for Memorial, Bakie and the Middle School 
students continue to attract whole families and are well attended.  D.A.D.’s Natural High Day,  
always held on Father’s Day at YMCA Camp Lincoln, has become an institution.  Families from  
both Newton and Kingston celebrate the positive aspects of coming together and experiencing a 
drug free event.  In addition to the free barbeque lunch, interactive games and activities for all 
age groups, the world’s largest whip cream fight remains the highlight of the day’s events.        
  
D.A.D. continues to emphasize substance abuse prevention programs to help families address the 
scourge of drugs, alcohol and its negative impact on our communities.  Project Safeguard and 
Project Stand by Me for all 5th and 7th grade students and their parents/guardians is well attended.  
(These programs are subsidized through the school budget.) 
 
Drugs Are Dangerous, Inc. is a registered NH non-profit corporation with the State of N.H.  We 
are a small dedicated group of parents and individuals from Newton and Kingston trying to help 
children, youth and families “be the best they can be”.  The continued support of the voters of 
Newton in the amount of $2,000 is very much appreciated.   
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Kristy A. Lacroix, President 

 


